45845 Foxridge Crescent S.
Chilliwack, B.C.
V2R 0P7

46" Annual Retired Sappers Reunion 2020 Registrants:

It is with great regret the Retired Sappers Reunion Committee has decided to cancel
the 24-26 April reunion which was to be held here in Chilliwack, due to the ongoing Corona
Virus health problem.

Due to some members having already registered and paid it has been decided to do
the following:

1. The raffle will still be held at a later date so those who have sent in the $6 and stubs will
continue to be included and prize winners notified with cheques.

2. Some members have sent donations towards CME charities. It has been decided to keep
those donations and distribute them as usual unless requested to return them.

3. The registrar and treasurer will go through the registrations already received and cheques
will be made out to reimburse members who have paid to attend the reunion events that will
not now be held.

If you are in agreement with the above it is not necessary to contact us but if you would
prefer to be reimbursed for any donation you sent or the $6 for raffle tickets please let us
know as soon as possible.

Please send your replies to:

Jean Thivierge: #86, 1450 McCallum Road, Abbotsford, B.C. V2S 8A5
Phone: 604-504-5969
email; jthivierge10@gmail.com

or: Bill Stone, 45375 Jewel Ave. Chilliwack, B.C. V2R 4C2.
Phone: 604-858-8712
email: billnjean59@shaw.ca
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Mario Grenier
Chairman



